PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT

United States Bankruptcy Court for the Western District of Pennsylvania

NOTICE
Court Closure

Please be advised that the Bankruptcy Court
will be closed on the following dates for the
holidays:

Friday, December 23, 2016
Monday, December 26, 2016
Monday, January 2, 2017

In addition, the Bankruptcy Court will close
at 12:00 p.m. on Friday, December 30, 2016.

Michael R. Rhodes
Clerk of Court




